

## City of Jackson

MEMO TO:

The Honorable Mayor Dwain Hahs

and Members of the Board of Aldermen

FROM:

Rodney Bollinger, Director of Administrative Services

DATE:

**December 13, 2024** 

SUBJECT:

Horizontal Baler Project - bid tabulation

As you already know, the City of Jackson was recently awarded a grant through the Southeast Missouri Solid Waste Management District for a new horizontal baler to be located at the Recycling Center. The District will pay up to \$47,837.95 of the total cost of the new equipment.

The city sent out a request for proposals in November. Bids were opened on Tuesday, December 10<sup>th</sup>, at 10:00 a.m. at City Hall. Four companies submitted proposals for the project.

Sanitation Foreman, Collin Campbell, and I have reviewed the bids and recommend award to Reaction Distributing, Inc., of Ajax, Ontario, Canada, in the amount of \$104,796.00.

Please know this is an approved budget item for 2024.

The staff respectfully recommends the Mayor and Board approve this purchase at the January 6, 2025 regular meeting.

Thanks for your time and consideration of this information. As always, please feel welcome to contact me should you have any questions regarding this matter.